
 
 

TO:  All Prequalified Contractors 

FROM:  Andy Barber, P.E. 
State Highway Engineer 

DATE:  April 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: May and June Letting Cancellations 

The Department of Highways has cancelled the Lettings scheduled for May 22nd, 2020 and June 
26th, 2020. The next scheduled Letting is July 24th, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Division of Construction Procurement at 
502-564-3500.

CKCOMMONWEALTH OF KENTU Y

TRANSPORTATION CABINET
www.transportation.ky.gov/Andy Beshear

GOVERNOR

Jim Gray
ASECRET RY

MEOAEAN QU L PPORTUNITY MPLOYER /F/D


